[bookmark: _Hlk147678831]From: Geoff Connolly, Hon Membership Secretary, WFSA

Dear Member.
With this email you should receive this year’s Frostbite Racing Programme, and a number of updated Club documents. And of course, your Membership Renewal form! My preference is that you complete the form and email it back to me at geoffconnolly@btinternet.com either as a Word document, pdf, or, if needs be, a photo of the form. We also prefer that you pay you fees by BACS. If you cannot do this, then please post both your form AND the cheque to me: address on the form.
I am asking you, please, to fill in all your details in the fields on the form so that I can ensure that all information is up to date.
You will be pleased to know that the Commodore and Committee have decided that, once again this year, fees will remain as previously. For any Honorary Member receiving this email, the membership form is for information only, but please note the other attachments.
Please let me have your returns as soon as possible.
Finally, if you have decided NOT to renew your membership this year, please email or write to me to let me know, and, if so, I will let you know the arrangements for returning any club key set you may hold.
Yours,
Geoff.

PS: The Club ‘Working Party’ is scheduled for Saturday 28th October at 09:00. There is lots to do, so please turn out to help. The more, the merrier...and the sooner we all get to go home! (Normally by lunchtime.)
